Nicolette & Martin Baines Architects

6A South Street Leominster Herefordshire HR6 8JB tel/fax 01568 615406

22 February 2013

Northern Planning Services
County of Herefordshire District Council
P.O. Box 230
Blueschool House
Blueschool Street
Hereford
HR1 2ZB

Dear Helen Buttery,

FRIENDS' MEETING HOUSE, ALMELEY WOOTTON. DCNW2006/0280/F AND DCNW2006/0281/L

Following our conversation this afternoon regarding the discharge of Condition 3 I enclose a cheque made out to Herefordshire Council for £97.

I should be extremely grateful for this to be processed as speedily as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Nicolette Baines.

Encl: Fee cheque.

Partners Nicolette Baines RIBA, Martin Baines RIBA Consultant Christopher Hulls Architect

Buttery, Helen

From:

Mullineux, Philip

Sent:

22 February 2013 15:25

To:

Buttery, Helen

Subject: Attachments: FW: Friends Meeting House extension, Almeley Wootton Rigidal tapered roofing.jpg; 258-16A Section A-A.jpg

Helen

I cannot find this one can you let me know which application it refers to please?

Philip M

From: Nicolette Baines [mailto:nico@architecture70.plus.com]

Sent: 22 February 2013 15:00

To: Mullineux, Philip

Subject: Friends Meeting House extension, Almeley Wootton

From Nicolette and Martin Baines Architects, 6A South Street, Leominster HR6 8JB **22 February 2013**

Dear Mr. Mullineux,

FRIENDS MEETING HOUSE, ALMELEY WOOTTON

DCNW2006/0280/F AND DCNW2006/0281/L

I am writing in connection with the Conditions imposed with the Planning Permission for the extension and associated works of the Friends Meeting House.

On 11th May 2009 you wrote generally confirming the details already submitted in our letter of 16th April, relating to Conditions 3 and 4 (details of external materials and cycle parking arrangements) were considered acceptable, but that full details of the external roof construction should be submitted when finally decided.

We had written on 16th April 2009:

The roof is to be covered in a proprietary system (Kalzip, Alumasc or similar) in aluminium or zinc, with tapered standing seam panels together with matching perimeter trim. The metal will be left to weather to a natural grey. Several alternative systems are being investigated for a comparison of construction details as well as costs. We hope that approval in principle could be given and we would submit further details when our decision is made.'

As a new grant has now made the project viable, decisions on roof covering have now been made.

The roof is to be covered with Rigidal tapered aluminium standing seam roofing, left to weather naturally, with the eaves, verge and gutter details following the profiles shown on the enclosed drawing.

The small link building will now be roofed in lead rather than EPDM as originally suggested.

We would be very grateful for a speedy response if possible. Please let us know if you need any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Nicolette Baines.

Enc. Drawing 258.16A Illustration from Rigidal.



